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Thursday, 4 July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As you know, we now have school streets in operation on both Mattison and Pemberton Road 
in the mornings and afternoons. We have noticed a reduction in the number of cars driving 
through both roads during these times. This has led to a much quieter, cleaner and safer 
environment for all of us.  

However, we all need to remember that the school streets do not ban cars completely from our 
roads during these times. Residents and those with a permit will still be entering and leaving 
the streets. In addition, drivers who are unaware of the restrictions, may still drive on these 
streets.  

We have been reminding our children of these facts as we have noticed some children running 
onto the streets at drop off and pick up times.  

Please remind your children to follow safe road practices at all times, even when the school 
streets are in operation.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ian Scotchbrook 
Headteacher 
For and on behalf of South Harringay School  

 
 
 

 

 


